
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 3rd May 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 
 

Please remember that the school will be closed on Monday 6th May 

for the Bank Holiday.   

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 45 children 

out of  52 received  

Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  This is 

more than last week– well done.   

Unfortunately 3 children missed 

out on their Dojo points for  

arriving into school late. 

 Forest School  
 

 

Due to the Bank Holiday 

next week we will be  

going to The Patch on 

Friday instead.  Please see the 

groups below. 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own named 

welly boots. 

Thank you for supporting our  

mufti day today and for your kind  

donations towards the charity for 

the Ukraine. 

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Remi-Rose  

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Alfie  

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Mayleigh  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Luca T 

Quinn  

Theo W-F 

Over the long weekend we would 

like the children to create their 

own tricky word hunt.  Please  

support your child to write their 

tricky words and 

to hide them 

around the house 

or garden. 


